From: VolusiabExposed [Volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 4:07 PM
To: 'Joanne Magley'

Cc: 'mcford@co.volusia.fl.us'

Subject:Jail memos -PRR

Joanne:

Apparently, recently the Volusia County jail put out a memo (apparently posted on the housing blocks)
to the inmate population that the jail was revising its inmate mail policy.

In short, this new policy apparently would allow only the receiving of “postcards” in incoming mail —
with a few exceptions, to include legal mail.

Further, it is our understanding that this memo was apparently repealed via a new memo that was
posted to the inmates indicating that there would be no immediate change to the inmate mail policy.

If these memos (notifications) exist we would like a copy of both.
Please consider this a public records request.
Thanks

VolusiaExposed.Com
Keeping the public safety employees we trust to enforce our laws, within the law.

Cc: to Director Ford — Volusia County Division of Corrections



